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March 15, 2004

Richard W. & Deborah G. Koval
21 Thurlow Street
Hinsdale, IL 60521

Dear Mr. & Mrs. Koval:

Special Management Area Assessment Application N?~.q4:qp

Special Management Area Minor Permit No. 151(SMM215;1,)
Project:
Applicant:
LandOwner:
Location:
TMK:

Construction of a Domestic WaterWell
Richard W. & Deborah G. Koval
Richard W. & Deborah G. Koval
Hawaiian Paradise Park, Keaau, Puna, Hawaii
(3) 1-5-031:053

By this letter we are transmitting the referenced SMA Minor Permit No. lSI, which is
approved, subject to conditions, for the drilling and construction of a new water-well on
the subject property. The purpose of the well is to supply potable water to a proposed
single-family dwelling to be constructed at an undetermined date.

Should you have questions, please feel welcome to call Larry Brown or Esther Imamura
ofmy staff at 961-8288.

Sincerely,
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CHRISTOPHER!.t. YUEN
Planning Director
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